
Instructions for making a “Donor Advised” gift which is tax deductible
1. The American Ireland Fund is assisting Rosemont with its fundraising campaign in the United States.  When properly completed, “Donor Advised” gifts by a U.S. donor to a charitable organization, such as The America Ireland Fund, are fully tax deductible.  Rosemont is a registered charity with The American Ireland Fund.

2. The American Ireland Fund will give full consideration to your advice as to how to use your donation.  The Fund is required by U.S. law to exercise its own independent judgment as to the ultimate use of your funds: otherwise, your gift will not qualify for the favourable U.S. tax treatment.  The American Ireland Fund is fully supportive of Rosemont and has indicated that your advice will be heeded.  To date all donations to the Fund for Rosemont by other US donors have been received in full by Rosemont. 

3. After due consideration by its Board of Directors, The American Ireland Fund will advise you and Rosemont School of their decision regarding your donation.  This will also serve as a receipt, which your tax advisor may need when making your end of year tax return. 

4. The process for making this tax-efficient donation is simple:  Just send your check to The American Ireland Fund with a “Donor Advised” letter similar to the enclosed sample letter.

5. Two copies of this sample letter are enclosed.  We suggest you send one copy to the American Ireland Fund and the other to Rosemont so we can follow it closely.

